
 United Nations  PBC/2/GNB/SR.3

  
 

General Assembly 
Security Council 

 
Distr.: General 
24 March 2008 
 
Original: English 

 

 

This record is subject to correction. Corrections should be submitted in one of the working 
languages. They should be set forth in a memorandum and also incorporated in a copy of the 
record. They should be sent within one week of the date of this document to the Chief, Official 
Records Editing Section, room DC2-750, 2 United Nations Plaza. 

Any corrections to the record of the public meetings of the Committee at this session will be 
consolidated in a single corrigendum, to be issued shortly after the end of the session. 

08-27632 (E) 
*0827632* 

Peacebuilding Commission 
Second session 
Guinea-Bissau configuration 
 

Summary record of the 3rd meeting 
Held at Headquarters, New York, on Wednesday, 19 March 2008, at 10 a.m. 
 

Chairperson: Ms. Viotti . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . (Brazil) 
 
 
 

Contents 
 

Adoption of the agenda 

Organization of work 

Letter to the Security Council 

Draft outline of a strategic framework for peacebuilding in Guinea-Bissau 



PBC/2/GNB/SR.3  
 

08-27632 2 
 

The meeting was called to order at 10.15 a.m. 
 
 

1. The Chairperson said she took it that the 
Commission, in accordance with its established 
practice, wished to hold an open meeting. 

2. It was so decided. 
 

Adoption of the agenda (PBC/2/GNB/4) 
 

3. The agenda was adopted. 
 

Organization of work 
 

4. The Chairperson said that informal 
consultations would be held on the remaining items on 
the agenda. 

The meeting was suspended at 10.20 a.m. and resumed 
at 12 noon. 
 

Letter to the Security Council 
 

5. The Chairperson said that, since the informal 
consultations on the draft letter to the Security Council 
had been inconclusive, further consultations would be 
needed. A revised draft would be circulated to the 
Commission members for approval under the 
no-objection procedure. 
 

Draft outline of a strategic framework for 
peacebuilding in Guinea-Bissau 
 

6. The Chairperson said that the draft outline of a 
strategic framework for peacebuilding in Guinea-
Bissau was an evolving document. It would be shared 
with the Government of Guinea-Bissau with a view to 
seeking the latter’s views on it. The Commission’s 
upcoming mission to Guinea-Bissau would provide an 
opportunity for dialogue aimed at advancing the 
strategic framework further. 

The meeting rose at 12.05 p.m. 


